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Testimony for the House Transportation Committee
On HB4628, June 18, 2019

Mr. Chairman and members of the committee, the National Motorists Association cannot attend today’s
hearing, but wishes to formally support HB4628.

We would suggest the bill would be even better if (9) changed the MAY to MUST.

(9) BEGINNING FEBRUARY 16, 2021, THE SECRETARY oF sTaTE MUST
DESTROY RECORDS REGARDING ANY OF THE FOLLOWING OFFENSES AFTER THE

RECORDS ARE MAINTAINED ON FILE FOR 3 YEARS:

Sincerely,

James C. Walker for the National Motorists Association



